
 

 

Classroom News             
Class Name:  Carisbrooke    Term:   Spring 2         Topic:   On the Move! 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
What an amazing term for Carisbrooke, continuing 

our on the move theme, we have enjoy some trips 

out too!  

English: We have been reading the poem ‘The Owl 

and the Pussycat’. We have written love letters, 

interviewed the characters and even learnt how to 

use contractions! 

Maths: We have now moved into maths groups and 

at the start of the term, we were practising ½ and ¼ 

in fractions, to include fractions of shapes, quantities 

and objects. We then moved on to measure, which 

we will continue next term. 

RE: Thinking about moving from place to place, we 

have been discovering the importance of 

pilgrimages for different religions, to include Hinduism 

and Judaism.   

Life Lessons: Money has been our focus, ways we 

spend money, to include online purchases and 

credit. 

Geography: We have enjoyed using the compass 

points of north, south, east and west to navigate 

maps. We have also learnt the names of the 

continents and oceans of the world. 

We have enjoyed some different trips too, to include 

Newbury Museum, Donnington Castle and a cheeky 

drink and snack at M&S café! 

Time now to our star moments from Carisbrooke: 

Charlie: The love letter you wrote in English from the 

Owl to the Pussycat was beautiful and so full of 

emotion.  

Layna: You have had a wonderful term and it has 

been a joy to see you so happy, joking with your 

friends and teachers. 

Jonny: Jonny we were all so proud, when you recited 

the entire poem The Owl and the Pussycat, before Jo 

had even started. 

Katie: We love how you know exactly what songs we 

are going to listen to at lunchtimes and for wellbeing. 

Lunchtime starts with ‘One Kiss’ and wellbeing with 

‘Dance with my Father’. 

William: Thank you for being so helpful around the 

classroom, whether it is putting the IPads away or 

getting a cup of water for a friend. 

Luke: You are such a kind young man, who 

constantly checks that we are all okay. You are 

always willing to help, thank you! 

Alfie: Well done for beginning to recognise the 

importance of personal space, this is amazing! 

Ollie: Thank you for accepting when it is time for 

work. You with support will now do you work, before 

it is choosing time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

• Friday 31st March – Whole School Easter Event 

• Friday 31st March - 

End of Term 4 

• Monday 17th April – 

Start of Term 5 

• Monday 1st May – 

Bank Holiday 

• Monday 8th May – 

King’s Coronation 

Bank Holiday 

• Friday 26th May – End of Term 5 
 

 


